USD 326 Board of Education Meeting
Principal’s Report
November 11th, 2013
A.) Presentation of Parent-Teacher Conference Summary Data (See attachment).

B.) Presentation of Football Field Pressbox Window Bid #2 - Harlan Starck (See
attachment).

C.) Coaching Positions Update (See narrative below).
D.) At-Risk Report for the Kansas Learning Network (See narrative below).

E.) Presentation of Thank You from HS Girls Volleyball Team (paper copy only).

A.) See attachment. No motion is necessary.
B.) See attachment. A motion is required for purchase order.

C.) Narrative: There are currently no applications on file for the HS Boys Basketball
position. Upon completion of the interviews for the HS Girls Basketball position, the
hiring committee has nominated their successful candidate. The candidate’s name
will be released on Monday evening during this time. A motion is required for final
employment approval.

D.) Multiple initiatives are currently in place or being planned for implementation in
the near future to target at-risk students and mathematics instruction at the high
school level. These initiatives are a part of the Kansas Learning Network that Logan
High School is currently a part of. This is merely an update of information. No
motion is necessary.

E.) Robin Van Laeys (Head Coach - HS Volleyball) has requested that a Thank You
card be presented during the BOE meeting. This card is signed by all players that
participated during the 1A-Division II State Tournament in Hays and expresses
gratitude for the meals and support that were provided to the team during their
tournament. A paper copy will be provided on Monday evening. No motion is
necessary.



